Inspection Report of the Divisional Forest Officer, Giridih East Forest Division

The undersigned inspected the forest areas proposed for diversion of Construction of 33/11

KV Power Sub Station on 21.06.2019. The proposed Power Sub Station is in the Khapebera notified

forest areas whose details are as below:-
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Name of Protected Forest
Sl. Thana & Thana No. Plot no.
Village/Mouja area in (ha)
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1 Khapebera Pirtand/99 58 T 05139

The crop density of this notified forest area for this project linear forest diversion is varied
from 0.1 to 0.4. There are Sal, Mahua, Palas species. The proposed area measuring of 0.5139 ha. is
prone to erosion. No rare, endangered or unique species of flora and fauna are found in the

proposed diversion area. No any protected archaeological/heritage site/defense establishment or

any other important monuments is located in proposed diversion areas.
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